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From: steven barber <rsc.srck@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2010 11:36 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: 10:1 leverage change

Dear Mr. Secretary: The proposed leverage requirement in forex trading from 100:1 to 10:1 is not in the
best interest of the people. It will only benefit the already wealthy minority and take away opportunity
from the people without the capital to trade at this level.



